
 
 
 

 

 

Monday 27th March 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Phonics Screening Check Information Meeting- Thursday 20th April 2023   

As you will be aware from information shared at the Curriculum meeting at the end of last academic year, 

your child will be taking part in the statutory Phonics Screening Check in June. We would therefore like to 

invite you to an information meeting about the check; to share how you can support your child at home 

and answer any questions, which you may have.  

We have scheduled two meeting times for you to choose from. The children will be in class at the time of the 

meetings and therefore we kindly ask that younger siblings do not attend this meeting. Please complete the 

slip below to let us know which meeting time you will be attending and return to school by Friday 31st March 

at the latest.  

Thank you in advance of your support and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Kind regards,  

Mrs Andrea Free  

English Subject Lead  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Phonics Screening Check Information Meeting – Thursday 20th April 2023  

I/We would like to attend the meeting on Thursday 20th April.  

Please tick which meeting time you will be attending. 

9.00-9.30  

3.00-3.30  

 

Signed __________________________________________   Date ______________________ 
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